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  The Ultimate Book of Sharks Brian
Skerry,Elizabeth Carney,Sarah Wassner Flynn,2018
An illustration-heavy exploration of the types and
characteristics of sharks.
  Nugget and Fang Tammi Sauer,Joy Arcolano,2015
Everyone knows that minnows and sharks can't be
friends! Can Nugget and Fang be different?--
  Crocodile Rescue! (Wild Survival #1) Melissa
Cristina Márquez,2021-02-02 For fans of The Trail,
Out of My Shell, and The Honest Truth, Wild
Survival is the story of a girl finding her voice
. . . and fightingfor survival. Twelve-year-old
Adrianna Villalobos and her older brother Feye
travel the globe with their parents, the hosts of
a suspenseful nature show called Wild Survival!
The show features daring animal rescues and the
work the family does at their animal sanctuary.
They've recently gotten an offer to take the show
from YouTube to a TV network, and Adrianna is
thrilled. So far, she's always been behind the
scenes, but now she gets to join the rest of her
family onscreen. She can't wait to bring her
passion for animals to a wide audience.Their first
stop is the lush mangrove forests of Cuba, where
they're going to help rescue an injured crocodile.
But things get off to a rocky start when Feye is
injured in an accident partially caused by
Adrianna. The status of the show is in jeopardy,
and Adrianna's parents want her back behind the
scenes, or maybe even back at home.Adrianna is
determined to prove herself, and save the show-
whatever it takes. Even if that means confronting
the legendary Mega Croc of Cuba that's rumored to
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inhabit the murky waters around their base
camp.Based on the author's real-life wildlife
encounters, this middle-grade series will include
real animal facts, light illustration of the
creatures mentioned in each book, and an Author's
Note from Melissa.
  Sharks and Dolphins Kevin Kurtz,2016-02-10
Sharks and dolphins both have torpedo-shaped
bodies with fins on their backs. They slice
through the water to grab their prey with sharp
teeth. But despite their similarities, sharks and
dolphins belong to different animal classes: one
is a fish and gets oxygen from the water and the
other is a mammal and gets oxygen from the air.
Marine educator Kevin Kurtz guides early readers
to compare and contrast these ocean predators
through stunning photographs and simple,
nonfiction text.
  Crime Against Nature Gwenn Seemel,
  AAA's Barrier-Free Travel California AAA
Publishing,1955 These new guides help mature
travelers and travelers with disabilities plan
comfortable, safe, and accommodating business and
leisure trips. Each guide contains the most up-to-
date, comprehensive accessibility information
available, and includes listings for lodgings.
  Life in the Ocean Claire A. Nivola,2012-03-13
Sylvia Earle first lost her heart to the ocean as
a young girl when she discovered the wonders of
the Gulf of Mexico in her backyard. As an adult,
she dives even deeper. Whether she's designing
submersibles, swimming with the whales, or taking
deep-water walks, Sylvia Earle has dedicated her
life to learning more about what she calls the
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blue heart of the planet. With stunningly detailed
pictures of the wonders of the sea, Life in the
Ocean tells the story of Sylvia's growing passion
and how her ocean exploration and advocacy have
made her known around the world. This picture book
biography also includes an informative author's
note that will motivate young environmentalists.
Life in the Ocean is one of The Washington Post's
Best Kids Books of 2012
  Baby Shark ,2020-10 Join Baby Shark as he sings
with Mommy, Daddy, Grandma, and Grandpa Shark in
this bright, ocean-themed finger puppet book. -
back cover
  The Fourth Earl of Sandwich Diplomatic
Correspondence 1763-1765 Frank Spencer,1961
  To the Lighthouse Virginia Woolf,2023-01-01 This
landmark work of modernist literature explores the
inner lives of a typical English family while
vividly exploring the nature of loss and memory.
Following her celebrated masterpiece Mrs.
Dalloway, Virginia Woolf continues to develop her
groundbreaking stream-of-consciousness technique
in To the Lighthouse. Every summer, the Ramsey
family returns to the Isle of Skye for a tranquil
holiday, where the imposing lighthouse seems to
promise everlasting constancy. But as their
idyllic holiday confronts the realities of World
War I, the Ramseys must also face the inescapable
nature of change. A profound evocation of
marriage, parenthood, aging, and grief, To the
Lighthouse is regarded as one of the greatest
novels of the twentieth century.
  The Shark God Rafe Martin,2001 Rafe Martin and
David Shannon reunite in this folktale
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interpretation of a dramatic flood myth set amidst
the unmatched beauty of the Hawaiian Islands. In a
country whose ruler is cruel and whose people are
hardened, two children remain warm-hearted and
exuberant. One day after freeing a shark trapped
in the shallows, the children are so excited that
they touch the King's forbidden drum. They are
thrown into prison, and no one will listen to
their parents' pleas for mercy. So, at great risk,
they go to the Shark God himself, and he takes
retribution, causing a great flood that leaves
only the good family behind, and clears the way
for a better, kinder future.
  Dive Rajiv Eipe,2020-09-16 Bli med under vann! I
denne fine boken får du være med på en dykketur i
korallene. Her får du møte mange av de spennende
dyrene som lever der.
  Steel Fear Brandon Webb,John David
Mann,2022-05-24 An aircraft carrier adrift with a
crew the size of a small town. A killer in their
midst. And the disgraced Navy SEAL who must track
him down . . . The high-octane debut thriller from
New York Times bestselling writing team Webb &
Mann—combat-decorated Navy SEAL Brandon Webb and
award-winning author John David Mann. A BARRY
AWARD NOMINEE • “Sensationally good—an instant
classic, maybe an instant legend.”—Lee Child The
moment Navy SEAL sniper Finn sets foot on the USS
Abraham Lincolnto hitch a ride home from the
Persian Gulf, it’s clear something is deeply
wrong. Leadership is weak. Morale is low. And when
crew members start disappearing one by one, what
at first seems like a random string of suicides
soon reveals something far more sinister: There’s



6

a serial killer on board. Suspicion falls on Finn,
the newcomer to the ship. After all, he’s being
sent home in disgrace, recalled from the field
under the dark cloud of a mission gone horribly
wrong. He’s also a lone wolf, haunted by gaps in
his memory and the elusive sense that something he
missed may have contributed to civilian deaths on
his last assignment. Finding the killer offers a
chance at redemption . . . if he can stay alive
long enough to prove it isn’t him. NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY PUBLISHERS WEEKLY
  The Golden Crocodile F. Mortimer Trimmer,1897
  The Pirate Shark Elliott Whitney,2023-08-22 The
Pirate Shark by Elliott Whitney. Published by Good
Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles
that encompasses every genre. From well-known
classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that need to be
read. Each Good Press edition has been
meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly
and accessible to everyone in a high-quality
digital format.
  Moon Los Cabos Jennifer Kramer,2017-10-10 Los
Cabos is synonymous with luxury and relaxation,
but the best of Baja starts just beyond the
resorts. Dive into the real Mexico with Moon Los
Cabos. Inside you'll find: Flexible itineraries,
from four days of waves, tacos, and sunshine to a
road trip through Baja Sur, along with the best
beaches for relaxing, diving, snorkeling, and
surfing Strategic advice for road-trippers,
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foodies, surfers, hikers, and more Top activities
and unique experiences: Explore mountain ranges,
secluded beaches, and gorgeous waterfalls, or
snorkel through pristine coral reefs. Drink
margaritas in a beach-front cabaña, sip a cerveza
from your hammock, or go whale watching to spot
humpbacks, whale sharks, and sea lions. Savor the
crispiest fish tacos, dance until dawn at a local
favorite bar, or relax on the sand with a beach
read Expert insight from local tour guide Jennifer
Kramer, who's spent nearly 30 years immersed in
Baja, on where to eat, how to get around, and
where to stay, from beach bungalows to luxurious
resorts Full-color photos and detailed maps
throughout Reliable background information on the
landscape, climate, wildlife, and history, as well
as common customs and etiquette Handy tools
including a Spanish phrasebook, packing
suggestions, and travel tips for families with
kids, seniors, travelers with disabilities, and
LGBTQ travelers With Moon Los Cabos' practical
tips and local insight, you can plan your trip
your way. Hoping for más Mexico? Check out Moon
Baja, Moon San Miguel de Allende, or Moon Mexico
City.
  Shark-tastic! Lori Stein,2011-08-30 There may be
a million shark books. But only one of them comes
with real shark teeth! This visually stunning
celebration of kids’ favorite sea creature focuses
on amazing facts and incredible pictures. Best of
all, it comes with a pack of real shark’s teeth,
which are housed in a blister pack and visible
through a die-cut in the cover. From the friendly,
gigantic whale shark to the ravenous Great White,
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lively engaging text complements stunning
photography in a winning and well-priced package.
  The Shark Caller Zillah Bethell,2021-02-04
WINNER OF THE EDWARD STANFORD CHILDREN'S TRAVEL
BOOK OF THE YEAR 2022 A SUNDAY TIMES CHILDREN'S
BOOK OF THE WEEK Dive beneath the waves with this
spell-binding adventure of friendship, forgiveness
and bravery, set on the shores of Papua New
Guinea, perfect for fans of Katherine Rundell and
Eva Ibbotson. I want to be able to call the
sharks. Teach me the magic and show me the ways.
Blue Wing is desperate to become a shark caller,
but instead she must befriend infuriating newcomer
Maple, who arrives unexpectedly on Blue Wing's
island. At first, the girls are too angry to share
their secrets and become friends. But when the
tide breathes the promise of treasure, they must
journey together to the bottom of the ocean to
brave the deadliest shark of them all... The most
incredible story...tender and wise, with themes of
friendship, love, grief, revenge and acceptance.
Michelle Harrison Magnificent and beautiful.
Sophie Anderson
  Freshwater and Marine Aquarium ,1995
  Pilgrim at Tinker Creek Annie Dillard,2009-10-13
Winner of the Pulitzer Prize “The book is a form
of meditation, written with headlong urgency,
about seeing. . . . There is an ambition about her
book that I like. . . . It is the ambition to
feel.” — Eudora Welty, New York Times Book Review
Pilgrim at Tinker Creek is the story of a dramatic
year in Virginia's Roanoke Valley, where Annie
Dillard set out to chronicle incidents of beauty
tangled in a rapture with violence. Dillard's
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personal narrative highlights one year's
exploration on foot in the Virginia region through
which Tinker Creek runs. In the summer, she stalks
muskrats in the creek and contemplates wave
mechanics; in the fall, she watches a monarch
butterfly migration and dreams of Arctic caribou.
She tries to con a coot; she collects pond water
and examines it under a microscope. She unties a
snake skin, witnesses a flood, and plays King of
the Meadow with a field of grasshoppers. The
result is an exhilarating tale of nature and its
seasons.
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